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Ministry Cooperative Support Disclaimer 
 
 
It Ain't Over Ministries (IAOM) is committed to supporting and collaborating with 
other ministries and organizations that share our fundamental belief in Biblical 
Christianity. We recognize the value of unity within the Christian Community and 
seek to foster relationships that strengthen the Body of Christ. 
 
However, it is important to note that our support of these ministries and 
organizations does not necessarily constitute an endorsement of all their 
teachings, practices, interpretations, or applications of Scripture. IAOM adheres 
strictly to the principle of "Sola Scriptura" - Scripture alone as the ultimate 
authority for faith and practice. 
 
While we may partner with or support other Christian entities in various 
capacities, we maintain our commitment to Biblical truth as revealed in Scripture, 
rightly divided and interpreted in its proper context. We cannot and do not 
endorse any teachings, doctrines, theology or practices that we believe deviate 
from or cannot be substantiated by the clear teachings of the Protestant Bible. 
 
Our support is based on shared core Biblical beliefs and does not extend to areas 
where we perceive a departure from sound Biblical interpretation. We encourage 
all believers to be Bereans, studying the Scriptures diligently, and daily seeking 
the guidance of the Holy Spirit, and to test all teachings against the Word of God. 
 
It Ain't Over Ministries reserves the right to respectfully disagree with and not 
support specific teachings or practices of any ministry or organization, even those 
with whom we may collaborate in other areas, if we believe those teachings or 
practices are not in alignment with Scripture. 
 
We remain committed to advancing the Gospel of Jesus Christ and promoting 
Biblical truth in all our endeavors and partnerships.  To understand what we 
believe see our official “Statement of Faith” – HERE. 

https://itaintoverministries.com/what-we-believe/

